EDINBURGH & SOUTH-EAST SCOTLAND
BLOOD TRANSFUSION SERVICE

REGIONAL BLOOD TRANSFUSION CENTRE,
ROYAL INFIRMARY,

Laboratory: FOUntainbridge
EDINBURGH 3.

Reg. Director: FOUntainbridge

17th December, 1954,

Dre. J. Smith,
Department of Health,
Ste. Andrews House,
Edinburghe

.’—mr Dr. Smith,

I am enclos ing a copy of a letter which T am sendine to

4

reporting on the two meetings which I attended in Paris.

In view of recent developments in the plasma fractionation

Te Cumming and myself feel that it might be well to give some thought to

rture levelopment of the fractionation wnit here.

I expect Dr. Cunming will be discussing this with you once
have gone over the various considerations in more detsil.

Vith best wishes for Christmas and the New Year,

Yours since

Dr unnmon &~ BE1rs
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